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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Commission continued this hearing item from the January 31, 2022 meeting. On 
February 8, 2022, the applicant formally requested to withdraw the application. Future 
applications for this property will be reviewed in accordance with the Greeley Municipal 
Code, Section 24-1003, Historic Preservation, and brought to the Commission as 
applicable. 

TO:   Historic Preservation Commission 

RE:   Request to withdraw application, HPDR2022-0001, 825 12th Street 

FROM:  Betsy Kellums, Planner III – Historic Preservation  

DATE:  February 8, 2022 

 

 


